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Dear Editors of the DMJ,

Thanks for the humanities piece, Three Generations 
in the House of God. I finally read this iconic book for 
the first time last year, after more than three decades 
of medical practice.  It contains much truth, suffering,  
and black humor, raising awareness of issues which are 
still important today. The decline in empathy and ethics 
especially in the clerkship remains a challenge for our 
profession.

Elisabeth Gold MD, 
Associate professor of Department of Family Medicine 
and Division of Medical Education, Dalhousie 
University
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